
CALLING ALL COK VOLUNTEERS!

We are thanking all our volunteers and welcoming new ones 
or anyone who wishes to learn what COK is all about!

If you are new to Sussex County or know someone who is, 
please attend or bring the new residents along with you.

Kindly register by July 19 to info@clothingourkids.org. 
We do need an accurate count for the Pizza order.

MONDAY

JULY
6 - 8 PM BYOB

26 JOIN US
THE PENINSULA
NATURE CENTER


